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   FREE  LUNCH WINNERS 

LITTLE SIR - PAUL LAMBERT 

BIG SIR - ROGER POPE 

      MEMBERSHIP - PHIL JONES 

Active Members  105  New Member 1 

Guests   1            

AUGUST MENU 

 

PRICE $13 

SPAGHETTI AND MEATBALLS 

GARLIC BREAD 

SALAD 

APPLE COBBLER 

JUNE GUEST   SPEAKER  ED O’REILLY 

Our speaker for our August 1st meeting is Lake of the 
Pines resident Tony Prowense. Tony's building             
contractor  career  in Southern California was in the      
entertainment industry and included  residential         
construction for many actors and actresses. His           
presentation is "Builder to the Stars".  

I would like to welcome our newest member to the SIR’S Organization, Ed Staurseth. It was a    
pleasure to see you join our group and I hope you will enjoy your new experiences with our           
organization.  
To better know Ed, a short biography is included elsewhere in this month’s bulletin. 
Be sure and pay attention to the list of Officers and Directors that are located elsewhere in the     
bulletin. We will be holding the election for these positions at the August meeting. 
We still need a brave soul to step up and be Little Sir for next year. You will meet some very interest-
ing people in your search for monthly speakers and you can then look forward to the following year 
when you can be Big Sir! 
And speaking of brave souls, Don Dill our Area Governor is retiring from that position at the end of 
this year. If any of you are interested in this position, please let me know and I’ll put you in touch 
with Don. 
Glenn Delisle has volunteered to head up Fun Day on Saturday September 15th. Please help Glenn if 
asked to do so. We will be having our putting contest along with golf and new this year will be a 
bocce ball tournament. Prizes galore! Dinner will be a chicken and tri tip Bar-B-Que buffet at the 
Sports Lounge. Lets all turn out for this fun event, I know the wives will really enjoy it. 
This is a plug for the Aerobics Group and any other activity for you guys to get out there and be   
active. Keep moving and keep your health! 
Last but not least, there is a blood drive on August 5, please consider giving. 

KERMIT JACOBSON 

BILL BUCHHOLZ 

Here are the Officers and the Directors     
nominated for 2013 

OFFICERS 

Big Sir        Paul Lambert 
Little Sir       Unfilled 
Secretary      Bob Chan 
Asst, Sec    Lyndon Laird 
Treasurer       Dave Rosseau 
Asst. Treas.     Doug Wilson 
Membership    Phil Jones 
 

DIRECTORS 

Al Cash 
Glen Delisle 
Don Miller 
Steve Parks 
Roger Pope 
Larry Shelley 



JULY AND AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

                                                                                                                                                                              DECLARATIONS  

RESPONSIBILITY CLAUSE  All tours, trips and other activities arranged for or by SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC. and its branches are for the convenience of the members and their guests who desire to 
participate.  SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC and its branches do not assume any responsibility for the well being or safety of the participants, their guests or their property in matters pertaining to 
said tours, trips or other activities. 

TRAVEL EVENTS  of four or more nights and ALL air and sea travel must be arranged through a travel agency and checks for such events must be mage payable to the travel agency involved. 

REGULAR MEMBERS missing three consecutive meetings without notifying their Attendance Committee Chairman giving a valid reason for not attending, or attending fewer than six meetings within 
the past twelve months may be notified by form letter Number Four of their membership termination. Certification of attendance at a meeting of another branch will be considered as a credit to 
their attendance record. 

Access to the SIR State website is www.sirinc.org . Click on SIR HAPPENINGS to learn more about what is “happening” in your organization. 

                  BRANCH 170 OFFICERS 
BIG SIR                  ROGER POPE          268  4794 
LITTLE SIR           PAUL LAMBERT    268 2161 
SECRETARY         BART NYHAN          268 4756 
ASST SEC               LYNDEN LAIRD      268 2622 
TREASURER         DON JENKINS         268 0951 
ASST TREAS         JOHN BREWER       268 8826 
MEMBERSHIP      PHIL JONES             268 7714 

                   BRANCH 170 DIRECTORS 
LARRY SHELLEY                                   268 8369 
STEVE PARKS                                         268 3572 
AL CASH                                                   268 6717 
BOB ROUSE                                              268 3706 
DON MILLER                                           268 9520 
GLENN DELISLE                                     268 8624 

 STATE OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT                    JIM STEDMAN 
VICE PRESIDENT         RICH DETTMER 
SECRETARY                  ECKART  SELLINGER 
TREASURER                  MIKE BERRY 

         BRANCH 170 COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
BULLETIN EDITOR   RICH HIBBS                268 3231 
CHAPLAIN                  ELMER CURTIS          268 6626 
GOLF CHAIR.             CHUCK MERCER       268 9302 
ASST GOLF CHAIR.   
CLOTHING                  GLENN DELISLE        268 8624 
LOP NEWS                   DOUG WILSON          268 9683 
MUSIC CHAIR.           VERNE BAGBY           268 3405 
HEALTH                       ED O’REILLY              268 1617 
PHOTOGRAPER         DALE ZINCK              268 2538 
TRAVEL CHAIR.        HAL WALLACE          613 1035 
CH7/PINES TIMES     JOHN O’HALLORAN 268 0402 
INFO TECH             GARY RESNICK    (916) 765 5013 

                                       BRANCH 170 PAST BIG SIRS  
ART LAFONTAINE        1994                 DEL PRICE                     1995 
GENE TOPPER               1996, 1997        CLARENCE ROGERS  1998 
JOHN O’HALLORAN    1999, 2000        TOM ANDERSON         2001 
JOHN BREWER              2002                  KEITH PLATT               2003 
RON TRIMBLE              2004                   STEVE MICHALAK      2005 
DON MILLER                 2006, 2007         JIM WILKINSON           2008 
PHIL JONES                    2009                   LARRY SHELLEY         2010 

GLENN DELISLE    2011 

 GOLF - CHUCK MERCER 

 HONORARY LIFETIME MEMBER 
STEVE MICHALAK 

JOHN BREWER 

NEW SIR WEBSITE 

Checkout the  SIR website by going to the     
LOP/SIR website and following the prompts. 

  JOHN BANNISTER   DON BARNETT 

JIM KEETER   CHUCK LOMBARD 

CHUCK MERCER  GARY RESNICK 

RON TRIMBLE 

JOHN BREWER   FRED GANOE 

DAVE GOVE   HARRY LENT 

LYNN PENNINGTON 

DOUG REA   BOB SUTTON 

BOCCE BALL - DON MILLER 

The Spring 2012 edition of SIR     Hap-
penings has just been posted on the SIR 

website 

ED STAURSETH 

BORN : AUG 11, 1925  

WIFE : RHODA 

MARRIED : SEPT 15, 1950 

RETIRED : JUN 6, 1988  

PUBLIC SCHOOL TEACHER 

HOBBY : GARDENING 

NEW MEMBER 

Our next tournament is at Turkey Creek, July 
23.  8:00 Shotgun and $44. Money should be 
in   by July 13. 

We have maintained a respectable result for a 
group of raw beginners.  We have won about half 
of our matches and have only lost  one of our 10 
members due to (his) other priori-
ties.  There  really is a lot of  camaraderie and 
fun, as it should be.... 


